
 

 
  

(January 27, 2016) 
 

In order to further improve the lines of communication and to respond to the concerns between 
the National VA Council and you our members, I have established a National VA Council 
Briefing. This NVAC Briefing will bring you the latest news and developments within DVA and 
provide you with the current status of issues this Council is currently addressing. I believe that 
this NVAC Briefing will greatly enhance the way in which we communicate and the way in which 
we share new information, keeping you better informed. 
 

Alma L. Lee 

National VA Council, President 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

In This Briefing: Health Plan Open Season ~ February 1-29 - Limited 
Enrollment Period!!! 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

OPM has announced that a Limited Open Season will 
run from February 1 – 29, 2016 to allow any employee 
to change from Self and Family to Self Plus One in their 
current plan option.  This Limited Enrollment Period is 
intended to allow individuals who missed Open Season 
to change their enrollment from Self and Family to Self 
Plus One. No other changes will be allowed.  The 
effective date of the change will be the first full pay 
period after the employee submits the request.   
  
Changes can be made through myPay or by completing a 
form with Human Resources.   
  

https://mypay.dfas.mil/mypay.aspx


Again, this Limited Enrollment Period will run from 

February 1, 2016 until February 29, 2016. 

 
 


